
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Office of Energy Consultation on Proposed Amendments 

to the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 

 

The Office of Energy has released an issues paper detailing proposed amendments to the 
Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (Access Code) requested by Western Power.  These 
amendments relate to the recovery of an amount of deferred revenue (allowed under 
Western Power’s access arrangement) and an increase in the percentage of distribution 
system target revenue that can be recovered under the headwork provisions of the Access 
Code.   

A copy of the issues paper is available on the Office of Energy’s website.  The consultation 
period for the issues paper closes at 5pm Western Standard Time on 16 August 2011.   

Submissions and comments on the issues paper should be in either printed or electronic 
form and addressed to: 

Access Code Issues Paper Submissions 
Regulatory Framework Branch 
Office of Energy 
Level 9, Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
Email: accesscode@energy.wa.gov.au  

For further information, please contact Miss Arianwyn Lowe, Principal Policy Officer, Office 
of Energy on (08) 9420 5697. 

  

  
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
19 July 2011 
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